
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cape Charles Rosenwald School Restoration Initiative is a public charity recognized as tax-exempt by the IRS under 

Section 501(c)3, Tax ID#27-4056712. A financial statement is available upon request to the CCRSRI or a written request 

of the Office of Charitable and Regulatory Programs of the Division of Consumer Protection, Department of Agriculture 

and Consumer Services of the Commonwealth of Virginia. 

 

VA's Eastern Shore is a narrow 70-mile-long peninsula between the Chesapeake Bay and Atlantic with a long history and 

severe economic, social, and cultural divides. This summer, the CCRSRI will open a rehabilitated Rosenwald school as a 

welcoming hub facilitating community partnerships and opportunities for fellowship, lifelong learning, and economic 

empowerment for all. We have created a powerful volunteer movement to unify and energize our community. We seek 

funding for our impactful programs. 

 

• Offering Eastern Shore Community 

College Classes in lower Northampton 

County 

• Partnering with Hampton Roads 

Workforce Council 

• Business Incubator / Culinary Incubator 

• Outdoor Recreational Area 

• Nonprofit Hub  

• Private Event Venue  

 
 

Learn More: www.ccrosenwaldschool.org   

PO Box 294  

Cape Charles, VA 23310  

 info@ccrosenwaldschool.org 


